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THE THIRD TRANSNATIONAL MEETING under Start up for Development project was held 
in Plovdiv – Bulgaria. It was the first meeting where the partners met, on-line only with the 
Turkish partner.   

The partnership meeting focused on intellectual products IO3: Course Material 
Development.   

 Module 1. Introduction was presented by RDA BSC SMEs (Bulgaria). The module is 
focusing on introduction of the concept of smart cities and the understanding of 
this concept by the municipalities who are the ones implementing smart solutions 
in their environment. 

 Module 2. Smart Governance was presented by Kokatürk (Turkey). The module is 
focusing on smart governance as the most complete enterprise governance 
management product for decision-making ecosystems. 

 Module 3. Smart Environment was presented by ARID (Poland) The module is 
focusing on smart systems for managing environmental quality to improve energy 
efficiency and the quality of the environment in cities. 

 Module 4. Smart Transport was presented by FUE-UJI (Spain) The module is 
focusing on relationship between the mobility function of the city ecosystem and 
sustainability in its triple environmental, social and economic dimension. 

 Module 5. Smart Life was presented by AID (Greece). The module is focusing on all 
aspects of smart life.  
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VISIT IN THE UNIVERSITY OF AGRIBUSINEES AND RURAL 
DEVELOPMENT 

 RDA BSC SMEs works with the Universtity under a 
Project on Energy Efficiency in a Project under 
“Balkan – Mediterranean” 2014-2020 Transnational 
Cooperation Programme – Smart energy. The smart 
piloting activities were presented. 

 The partners were acquainted with the profile and 
activities of the University as a stakeholder of the 
START UP project. 
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